
FBGA Key Project - Latest Data - Oct. 19, 2023 

Members: 

I have attached Don Rockwood's (FFGT) latest data. I have worked with this data and the 
details so I can see trends by individual plants. A production summary is below: 

The latest month's data was down 5% from the previous month. Within that we had one 
farm, MFA, which was actually up 178%. You can see on the chart below the drop in 
production we have experienced over the last several months. 



I was hopeful that the rainfall in September would have a positive impact on the shoots 
production but as you can see in the charts following, it really hasn't.  
 

 



 

 



Remember that we have one month to go with the season and that will give us a more 
accurate final count. At the end of the season the new shoots all abort and it is fairly 
obvious. I thought we were seeing signs of this a week or so ago but then I found the farms 
producing strongly here in mid October.  

Below is a summary showing the quantities and sizes of new shoots by farm. While we have 
averages of 4-6 new shoots per plant so far, about 20% of the plants produce in much 
greater quantities as seen in the right hand column. 

In just a month we will have our Annual Meeting and you can get a complete view and 
reporting from Don Rockwood, Dr. Davie and myself. All in all, this has been a very 
revealing project. Please plan to attend so that you benefit from all we have learned. 


